Fees Policy
The Club understands that the cost of registered childcare may seem expensive to a parent/carer. However, providing a high quality, safe and stimulating service for children is not cheap and to ensure the continued high standards and sustainability of the Club, it must ask that parents/carers respect its policy in respect of fees.
· The level of fees is set by the Registered Person and reviewed annually in the light of the Club’s financial position, its future strategic plans and any other economic or social considerations deemed relevant.

· Payment of fees should be made on the first day of attendance for that week. Individual payment arrangements will be negotiated between the Manager and parents/carers.
· On the first day of attendance, parents/carers are required to pay a £25.00 deposit along with the fees required for that week. The deposit is refundable on the child’s final day at the Club, providing that two weeks notice in writing has been given stating that the child will be leaving, and providing that fees are paid up to date.

· The Club will be sympathetic to requests for daily payment. Parents/carers wishing to negotiate this or any other alteration to the standard fees policy should arrange a meeting with the Manager at the earliest possible opportunity.
· If the fees are not paid on time, the Club will notify the parent/carer in writing and request payment at the earliest possible opportunity.
· The Manager has the right to issue a formal warning to the parent/carer and inform them that continued late payment will result in their child’s place at the Club being forfeited.
· If fees are paid persistently late or not at all with no explanation, the Club will be forced to terminate that child’s place.
· Parents/carers are encouraged to speak to the Manager if they have any query about the fees policy, or if, for any reason, they are likely to have difficulty in making a payment on time. Parents/carers are strongly advised to arrange a meeting at the earliest possible opportunity, to avoid jeopardising their child’s place at the Club.
· Fees per session at the moment are £7.00. This will be reviewed and raised if necessary at the start of the new school year.
This policy was reviewed and updated on 28th August 2006 by Sara Cook, Manager
